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I oppose HB 3932. Wildlife management decisions should be made by professionals 

who are trained to evaluate the consequences and impacts of regulatory changes.  

 

The intention and logic behind this bill is difficult to understand from a scientific 

perspective. It appears more like an attempt to limit trapping based on personal 

objections and values. Data and science should inform decision making. This bill 

does nothing but interfere with the effective management of wildlife in the state. 

 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Bartoldus 


